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Drug Avandia 

 

Further to the previous press release dated 25.09.10, regarding treatment for 

diabetes, the GHA wishes to confirm that the majority of people who have 

previously been prescribed Avandia and Avandamet have been seen in clinics 

during October and have had the necessary changes in their treatment 

instituted. 

 

Anyone taking Avandia or Avandamet and who has not been seen in clinic 

during the month of October is invited to a ‘Drop In’ clinic at the Primary Care 

Centre with Nurse Practitioner Julie Parker on Monday 8th November, to 

discuss alternative treatment options. No appointment is necessary.  
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